From: "Ben Clements"

Date: Thu, Sep 17,2015 at 11:36 AM -0700
Subject: Great work by your lifeguards

To: "David Vaughan"

Cc: "Amy Clements"

Hello Mr. Vaughan,

Last month, my family had a great time visiting Inlet Beach. On Monday, August 24, we enjoyed a few more hours on the
beach before driving home. While setting up in the beach, your lifeguard Adam Boyer went out of his way to offer the use
of a beach umbrella since we have a fair-skinned redhead 2-year old daughter. He explained the need for why toddlers and
the elderly need extra protection from the sun, even on overcast days. He then set up the umbrella and let us use it at no
cost. When we were packing up to leave, he came back to close the umbrella and return it to the stock.

His thoughtfulness and ambition should definitely be commended! He, along with fellow lifeguard Mike Winterman were
always friendly, courteous and professional. It's because of great guys like Adam and Mike that make South Walton the
best beach destination. We look forward to returning again soon.

Thank you for having great personnel on your team.

Kind regards, Ben, Amy & Alyse Clements



